
 

February 17th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

This Monday is Family Day and the school is closed.  I hope the day provides you with an 

opportunity to spend time with those you care about this weekend.  We look forward to 

welcoming our students back on Tuesday, February, 21st, 2023.  We’d like to thank our Grade 5 

classes for preparing our Ash Wednesday liturgy taking place on February, 22nd.  Lastly, thank 

you for your contributions as we raised $329.45 to help support those in Syria and Turkey. 

Please see the information below for other important information regarding our upcoming week 

at Holy Spirit CES. 

Allergy Safe School Reminder 
A friendly reminder to all families that our school is an allergy-safe school.  We kindly ask that 
snacks and lunches are free of peanut and nut products as well as any other allergies indicated 
by your child’s teacher in September.  Thank you for your support in keeping all of our students 
safe. 
 
Grade 8 Graduation Photo & Photo Retakes 
Our Gr. 8 graduation photos will be taking place on Tuesday, February, 21st, 2023.  Also, any 
students who are new to the school or would like to retake their Fall picture will be able to do so 
in the morning. 
 
Carnaval de Holy Spirit 
Please see the image below for activity details. 
 

 



 
 
Shrove Tuesday 
On Tuesday, February 21st, 2023 our Catholic School Council and parent volunteers will be 
preparing and sharing pancakes for Shrove Tuesday.  A list of ingredients is provided below.  
The volunteers will be using Pearl Milling Company pancake mix and syrup.  If you would like 
your child not to participate, please notify the classroom teacher and office. 
 

     
 
Scholastic Book Fair is Coming Back to Holy Spirit 
Please see the letter below for information regarding our book fair which begins on February, 
23rd, 2022.  If you can’t make it to the Fair, you can also view trailers and shop at our school’s 
Virtual Book Fair. All orders ship directly to our school. 
 

 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5202538


 

 

Richmond Hill Soccer Club 

Please see the information below regarding the Richmond Hill Soccer Club’s summer 

information. 

 

 



 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year 

 

Registration for the 2023-2024 school year began on January, 9th, 2023.  Please see the flyer 

below for more details. 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday, Feb. 20th  Family Day:  School is Closed 
 

Tuesday, Feb. 21st  Shrove Tuesday 

 Gr. 8 Grad Photo/Retake Day 

 Carnaval Begins 
 

Wed. Feb.22nd  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 

 Ash Wednesday Liturgy (10:40 am) 
 

Thurs. Feb. 23rd  Chess Tournament at Royal 
Canadian Legion (Grades 4 to 8) 
 

Fri. Feb. 24th  Hot Lunch:  A & W 

 Plaid & Poutine Day 
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